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October 18, 1982

Tennessee Valley Authority
ATTN: Mr. H. G. Parris

Manager of Power
500A Chestnut Street Tower II
Chattanooga, TN 37401

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report Nos.QO-327/8M>and 50-328/82-19

Thank you for your letter of October 5,1982, informing us of steps you have
taken to correct the violation concerning activities under NRC Operating License
Nos. DPR-77 and DPR-79 brought to your attention in our letter of September 3,
1982. We have examined your corrective actions and have no further questions at
this time.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by RClewis)

R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc w/ encl:
H. J. Green, Director of Nuclear Power
G. G. Stack, Project Manager
C. C. Mason, Plant

Superintendent
Donald L. Williams, Jr. , Supervisor,

Nuclear Licensing Section
M. J. Burzynski, Project Engineer
H. N. Culver, Chief, Nuclear Safety

Review Staff

bcc: Document Management Branch
State of Tennessee
NRC Resident Inspector

. \ / fRII RII.V RII - RII RII / R ./
| RII
| h Dy & AFGi{bson Q1L WQ /

lins:es Kbrr JA01,shinski RVCrle jak DMVer elli Clew
TRCo}/82

r

10/ [/82 10/7 8210/g 10/p/8210 /82 10//o/82 10/ S'82f f

|

i
' 8210220469 821018

PDR ADOCK 05000327

ffo/' """


